
THANK YOU, BZU! 

The International Summer Work Camp 2018, hosted by Birzeit University, has exceeded all my 

expectations. The local students and staff at BZU made our experience unforgettable. The 

international students from around the world were all very friendly and provided excellent 

feedback and perspectives during our time in the camp. This camp is an amazing opportunity 

for students to learn more about the culture, history, and current situation in Palestine while 

completing humbling volunteer work. It gave me the opportunity to see and learn about many 

different cities in Palestine. I would highly recommend the ISWC in Birzeit for anyone interested 

in traveling, sightseeing, or learning more about the extensive history and culture of the people 

in Palestine. 


